
IMPORTANT NOTICE

APRIL BLOCK VENUES (Mathematics and Computer Science)

Students are advised that venues for the April 2024 block session for 

Mathematics and Computer Science will be the City and Main campuses and 

NOT the Mashava Campus as previously advised.

Stakeholders are advised to take note.

Thank you
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